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CITY OF CALDWELL PRESS RELEASE 

DATE: December 4, 2023 

 

The City of Caldwell is seeking volunteer applications for vacancies on the Caldwell Design 

Review Commission. This is a 3-year term. You must have resided in the city limits of Caldwell 

for at least one year prior to and during the term of service. 

 Meetings generally occur once a month  

 Meetings last approximately 1-2 hours 

 Meetings are held on Tuesdays at noon 

 Training will be provided with preference given to individuals with experience or an 

interest in community design. 

 

Applications are available here City Commissions and Boards | Caldwell, ID (cityofcaldwell.org) or by 

contacting the Planning & Zoning Department at 208-455-4664. 
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